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5th October 2023 

Dear Parents and Guardians  

Proposed Trip to Spain June 2024  

The MFL department would like to offer all girls who have elected to study Spanish GCSE, the 

opportunity to participate in a linguistic trip, in order to experience the wonders of the fabulous cities of 

Spain and to practise their language skills in June 2024: 18/06 to 21/06 

Important Action Required: Please can we ask that all Parents and Guardians of students studying 

GCSE Spanish fill out this short form before 09/10/23 and proceed to pay the first instalment of £350 if 

interested. 

While the Lower Five will be given priority on this trip, we will invite Upper Five students who studied 

Spanish as they have not been able to go on school trips during the pandemic, provided there are spaces 

available.  

It should be noted that this is primarily a linguistic trip and should not be considered merely a holiday. It 

is expected that your daughter will really immerse herself in the language and culture, especially during 

the visits, and hopefully develop her language skills further. 

The cost of the trip will be around £1175 and includes the following: 

 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=xuX8pHkAbk-EVpVFijPt4kafAGLoFQhGgoNlK3VHDqVUN0dSREtFTzJMNkhCMDNPNUZYMjIyNDI2OC4u
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Your package price includes the following:  

 

• Flights to and from Guernsey 

• Return flights to destination based on the following EasyJet flights (subject to availability 

/ price on booking): 18/06/2024 LGW-AGP 14:40-18:35 & 21/06/2024 AGP-LGW 

10:25-12:15  

• UK and GSY departure airport taxes  

• Overseas coach transfers (as per itinerary)  

• Accommodation   

• Fully comprehensive travel insurance  

• Excursions as detailed above  

 

To secure your child's place, we will require a £350 non-refundable deposit, paid either by cheque 

or bank transfer before 9/10/23.  Could we also ask you to fill out the following form to proceed as 

soon as practical. 

A further two payments of £412.5 after the deposit will be required once the initial payment has been 

made, before 14/12/2023 and another before 12/03/24, any late payments may incur a surcharge at your 

own expense. You are most welcome to pay the whole amount in one instalment if you wish.  

The above price is provided on the participation of twenty-one pupils who previously expressed interest. 

Thus, it may go down if we have more interest, as we may consider making more places available. 

Alternatively, the price may increase if we have less than 20 students going. The sooner we can have 

deposits the lower the overall cost will be, but we need to consider the spiralling cost of inflation and 

currency exchange rates to Euros. As a damage deposit is required, we should be expecting to be able to 

return some money at the end of the trip. 

Payments can be made to the following account, with Name_Spa24 as a reference. 

The Ladies’ College 

Sort code: 60-09-20 

Account number: 06017614 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mr Guilhem Chêne (B.A., M.A.Ling, M.A.Ed ) Head of Modern Foreign Languages. 

Email:gchene@ladiescollege.ac.gg 
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